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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD, SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       21 May 2019 

           No 32 

 

General Information 
 

School Closures this week 

 
A reminder that the school will be closed this week on the following dates: 

 

 Thursday 23 May 2019 – Voting Day – School will be closed to children 

 Friday 24 May 2019 – Teacher Day/PD Day – School will be closed to children 

 

Therefore, school will break up on Wednesday 22 May 2019 (tomorrow) at 3.35 pm.  School 

will be closed week commencing 27 May 2019 for half term.  Children  and staff will return 

to school on Monday 3 June 2019. 

 

SRE Meeting for Parents/Guardians of Year 6 Children 
A letter was sent out last Friday confirming that parents/guardians are invited to attend a 

meeting at the junior school tomorrow (Wednesday 22 May) at 5-6 pm.  This is for 

parents/guardians only (no children please).  During the meeting you will be able to discuss 

the content of the lessons which will be provided during the SRE week (week commencing 3 

June 2019). 

 

Music Fees for Summer Term 
We have some parents who have not yet paid for this term’s music fees in the amount of £80.  

Please check you ParentPay account.  The total for the academic year from September 2018 to 

July 2019 is £240.  Please contact the school office if you need clarification.  Thank you. 

 

Guitar lessons – There are places available on Mondays after school. Please contact 

Mrs Robinson direct on 07932395158. 

 

Forthcoming Events 

 
3E’s Class Assembly – Wednesday 22 May 2019 at 9.05 am - TOMORROW 
A reminder that parents/guardians are invited to attend their child’s class assembly on 22 May 

2019.  We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible, however we appreciate that not 

all parents/guardians will be able to attend due to work or family commitments. 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  In last week’s newsletter we stated that 4H’s Class Assembly would take 

place on Wednesday 5 June 2019 – this information was incorrect as 4H have already had 

their assembly.  We sent a Parentmail message out last week to advise that this information 

was incorrect.  We apologise for any confusion. 

 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
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3T’s Class Assembly will take place on Wednesday 12 June 2019 at 9.05 am 

 

Year 6 Inspire Afternoon – Thursday 6 June 2019 
A reminder that year 6 Inspire Afternoon will take place on Thursday 6 June 2019 and 

parents/guardians are invited to attend.  More details regarding this will be sent out shortly. 

 

Year 5 Inspire Afternoon – Thursday 13 June 2019 

A reminder that due to the school being closed on 23 May 2019, year 5 have rearranged their 

Inspire Afternoon.  This will now take place on Thursday 13 June 2019 in the afternoon.  

More details will be sent out to you by your child’s class teacher. 

 

Year 6 Transition Day – Wednesday 3 July 2019 
Children in year 6 will be visiting their secondary schools on Wednesday 3 July 2019 (unless 

otherwise advised).  They will not come into Boldmere Junior School on that day, but will go 

direct to their new secondary school.  For more details, please ensure you contact your child’s 

secondary school/visit their website. 

 

Year 4 Trip to Whitemoor Lakes (current year 3) – Residential Trip – 

February 2020 
We have now sent out confirmation slips to all those parents/guardians who have returned 

their consent slip and made their payment via ParentPay of £20 deposit, confirming their 

child’s place.   We notice that some parents have paid £40 and you will be refunded £20 of 

this asap.  There is no further action for you make at this stage.  Nearer the end of the summer 

term, we will contact you with more information and a payment plan.  Please do not make 

any further payment on ParentPay at this stage.   

 

Busy Bodies 
Please note that June booking forms are now available to download or collect from Busy 

Bodies desk.  These forms are due in no later than FRIDAY 7th JUNE 2019. 

   

PLEASE NOTE that if you have any fees outstanding on ParentPay you will not be booked in 

for June until those fees are settled in full. 

 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

Please ensure that if you have a sibling starting in September, we need to have your 

Registration forms back so that we can reserve your place. We do have a deadline for this of  

Monday 17th June 2019.   

 

You do not need to complete a Registration form again if you currently attend Busy Bodies, 

but you will have to pay your Yearly Registration fee in July.  More details will follow soon, 

so do not worry just yet. 

 

Thank you to all our parents who ensure their bookings and fees are in on time.  It saves us so 

much work and allows us more time to plan exciting events for the children. 

 
PTA News 

SAVE THE DATE - Junior School disco. Thursday 6 June 2019. Tickets will go on sale nearer the 

date. 
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Community News 
Disclaimer - The following community events are for your information. Should 
you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 

 

Fish and Chip supper 

On Friday 7th June there is a supper for the Thursday lunchtime craft club children and their 

families in the South Aisle of St Michael's church from 5.45-7.45 pm with some family games 

and activities. (There will be a veggie and alternative meat option available.) 

Invitations have been sent out but with this week's school closure on Thursday and Friday and 

half term the following week would parents/carers please contact me directly with your 

replies. Thank you. 

jeanette.cfm@gmail.com or 07492474472 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:jeanette.cfm@gmail.com

